
Submitter: Charlotte Thomas 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I'm strongly opposed to the massive increase in state taxes that this bill represents. 

The state needs to make reforms and stop wasting money instead of just taking more 

and more from the taxpayers. The huge increase in gas tax, registration fees and 

taxes on vehicles will harm our economy and hurt hard-working Oregonians. This is 

why I stand against HB 2025. 


